
 
 

Advertisement for Bids 
The Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority will accept sealed BIDS for Waste Collection  
Services for all developments of BRHA, located in Bristol, VA.  A pre-bid conference will be held 
on April 27, 2021, at 2:00 pm at the Housing Authority office located at 809 Edmond Street, 
Bristol, VA. All prospective bidders are urged to attend. Non-attendance on the part of the 
bidder shall not relieve the bidder of any responsibility for adherence to any of the provisions of 
the IFB.  Bids are due no later than 3:00 p.m. local prevailing time, on May 11, 2021, at 
Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, VA  24201 and 
then publicly opened and read aloud. The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined at the 
following location:  Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, 
Virginia.  Copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be requested of Bristol Redevelopment 
and Housing Authority’s Operations & Development Department, beginning April 12, 2021.  
Submit comments on specifications or other provisions in this Invitation to Bid in writing by 
4:00 p.m. on May 4, 2021, to Todd Musick at Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 
Edmond Street, Bristol, VA  24201, todd@brha.com or fax 276-642-2009.  Sender is 
responsible for confirming the email was received by BRHA.  Bidders are required to comply 
with all applicable state and local governments licensing and permit requirements as they apply 
to this work. 

Lisa R. Porter  
Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 


